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With 9 events total, NHA 
welcomed over 1000 people to 
connect in 2022. Topics ranged 

from transportation and our 
Strategic Mobility Plan update, 

to welcoming new elected 
officials. We also held our 

Awards Ceremony & Annual 
Flood Control Breakfast. 

NHA celebrated its 40th Anniversary with 
a birthday party. Guests included

15 historical figures from our past & 
100+ current members 

Montgomery County  Commissioner 
Charlie Riley & his band played as the 
entertainment for NHA’s 40th Birthday

We kicked off the year with a transportation 
luncheon featuring TxDOT Commissioner 

Laura Ryan & Harris County Pct. 3 Commissioner 
Tom Ramsey as moderator 

NHA Water & Environment 
Committee split to create 2 
separate groups. With our 4 
committees NHA hosted 25 
meetings featuring experts 
& electeds in various fields.

These meetings boasted 
over 750 attendees.

NHA increased our follower 
count on all social media 

platforms in 2022, but most 
notably on Linkedin. 

Followers there have grown 
by over 500 people.

After 5 years of advocacy, 
the City of Houston, Harris 
County and TxDOT came to 
an agreement on the North 

Houston Highway 
Improvement Plan (NHHIP) 

so the $10 billion project 
can begin.

NHA wrote a letter to 
Congressman Dan 

Crenshaw and successfully 
advocated for funding to 

complete the Bear Branch 
Dam Modification Project.

NHA provided more 
than 113 economic 
development lead 

opportunities to NHA 
developer members. 

NHA moved 
offices to 21021 

Spring Brook 
Plaza Dr. #175

NHA President, Marlisa Briggs, in Austin at the 
Texas Transportation Commission. She testified

to show NHA’s support of the North Houston 
Highway Improvement Project staying in the 

Unified Transportation Plan.

NHA Staff also took a day trip to Austin with 
Houston Stronger. The trip’s purpose was to 

educate congressional staffers on the ask of $5 
billion to go toward the Flood Infrastructure Fund.

Over the course of the year, NHA’s membership 
proudly grew by 20 companies. These companies 

include engineering firms, banks, law firms, 
construction services,  and public agencies

NHA regulary gives back a part of what is earned 
at the Annual Golf Tournament. This year we did 
the same with funds raised at the 40th Birthday 

Party. The Conroe VFW was designated the 
recipient of these funds 

NHA staff was blessed to grow by 1! Ingrid Romero is 
our new administrative assistant and took over some 

of Sherri Rogers’ tasks. Sherri became our first full 
time remote employee after moving to Athens, 
Texas and becoming Accounting Administrator

The Gosling Memorial 
Bridge, a project NHA had 
advocated for since 2018, 
came to completion and 

was celebrated with a 
ribbon cutting and 

dedication to LJA’s Past 
President, Calvin Ladner.


